
November 28, 2018 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181223 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 WEST HIGHLAND AVENUE FROM 

 NORTH OLD WORLD THIRD STREET EAST TO THE RIVER 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Per the request of a local business owner a review of the above captioned parking restriction was 

conducted. Our staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking could be 

restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction, 

therefore we recommend its permanent removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



 

 


